
PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Corpus Christi will hold a
public hearing on a proposed annexation LONDON PIRATE ROAD ROW ( formerly known as CR
33), including approximately 5, 400 feet north of FM 43 ( Weber Road), encompassing

approximately 3. 733 acres. The first public hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 13, 2021 and the
second hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 20, 2021 during a regular City Council meeting
beginning at 11: 30 a. m. in the City Council Chambers, 1201 Leopard Street, Corpus Christi, Texas, 
for all persons interested in the above proposed annexation. At said time and place all such

persons shall have the right to appear and be heard. A Municipal Services Plan will be available

online at www.cctexas. com prior to the Public Hearings. 

COVID- 19 Public Attendance & Comment Procedures can be found at

https://www.cctexas.com/ departments/ city-secretary. 

For more information, contact Avery Oltmans, AICP, City Planner: by email at

AveryO@cctexas. com or by phone at (361) 826-3425. 

POSTING STATEMENT: 

This notice was posted on the City of Corpus Christi' s official electronic bulletin board, 
located in City Hall, 1201 Leopard Street, Corpus Christi, Texas aton Friday, 
March 26, 2021. 

Rebecca Huerta

City Secretary




